
 

 

RE: Senior Cycle Information Evening 21st January 6.30pm – Supporting Student Success  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We look forward to welcoming you to Scoil Dara’s Senior Cycle Information Evening on Tuesday 21st 

January at 6.30pm. 

The aim of the evening is to share important information guiding your son’s/daughter’s progression 

into senior cycle and to consider the implications of their choices at this crucial point in their 

secondary education. 

The schedule of the presentation is as follows: 

• Supporting students with difficult decisions - informing choice 

• Senior Cycle Pathways – The Programme Choice: 

o Leaving Certificate Programme/ Leaving Certificate Vocational Programme 

o Leaving Certificate Applied Programme 

o Transition Year  

In the coming weeks your son’s/daughter’s will attend presentations in school supporting their 

decisions around programme choices and option subject selections. As parents and guardians your 

conversations with them, your advice and counsel are invaluable to their making informed and well 

considered decisions.  

We would encourage you to attend and gather relevant information and detail regarding what are 

pivotal decisions and important choices in journey through and beyond secondary education.   

We look forward to welcoming you all to the Information Evening entering the school through the 

entrance at reception.  

Kind regards, 

______________________ 

Mike Mc Donagh 

Principal 


